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New signalised intersection at Coronation Parade and 
Hill Street, Enfield - Have Your Say 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of the Safer Roads Program 
to improve road safety at intersections.  

Roads and Maritime Services is seeking feedback by Friday 27 September on a proposal to improve 

safety at the intersection of Coronation Parade and Hill Street, Enfield by installing new traffic lights and 

signalised pedestrian crossings.  

The proposed work includes:  

• installing new traffic signals to allow for safer turns from Hill Street onto Coronation Parade 

• establishing new signalised pedestrian crossings with new concrete footpaths on all approaches to the 
intersection  

• installing ‘No Stopping’ zones and removing around 5 car parking spaces on Coronation Parade 

• removing the existing concrete median on Hill Street 

• trimming of some trees 

• removing a tree fronting 80 Coronation Parade to ensure the new traffic lights are easy to see. 
 

Key benefits 
The proposal will improve:  

• traffic flow at this intersection and approaches 

• safety for pedestrians and road users. 
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Have your say  

Roads and Maritime welcomes your comments on the proposal by Friday 27 September. You can provide 

your comments to our delivery partner by:  

Phone  1800 735 563 - please leave a message for the project team  
Email   info@ltjv.com.au 
Mail   LT Joint Venture, PO Box 380, Rockdale, NSW 2216 
 
For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Next Steps  

We will carefully consider all feedback received before deciding what’s next for this proposal and we will 

keep the community informed. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


